[image: ]

[image: A red square with white background

Description automatically generated]
[bookmark: _Hlk177037284]Marina Notice

No. 1 of 2024
  
Temporary Suspension of Access to Marina Pontoons

Due to damage caused by recent weather events, with immediate effect access to the marina pontoons has been temporarily suspended. Emergency access can be arranged by contacting the marina office on 028 9055 3027 between 09:30 and 17:00, Monday to Saturday.

We are actively working to resolve the issue and will provide updates once access is restored. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Thank you for your attention.
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PORT OPERATIONS							CAPTAIN K G Allen
BELFAST HARBOUR							HARBOUR MASTER
Wednesday, 18th December 2024
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